
   

We are a box of crayons, each one of us unique,  
but when we get together the picture is complete!           

  

   
 

 
 
 

 
114 Hay Ave., Brookville, Ohio 45309 

937-833-6691 
communitypreschool71@gmail.com 

 

Dear Families, 

Many thanks for your cooperation in getting the year off to a great 

start. We know the paperwork, new policies and new surroundings 

can be overwhelming. You’ve been very patient. 

The children are also making the change to a new environment and 

new friends with brave hearts! You should be very proud! 

Snack calendars for October will be sent home at the end of the 

month. Be sure to check your child’s folder. 

Anytime you have questions, feel welcome to contact us. 
 

Pretzel & Popcorn Fundraiser Info 

Packets for the fundraiser will be sent home soon.  Money is collected at 

the time of the order. Please return any orders along with money by 

September 29. Proceeds will be used for classroom materials, field trips 

and upcoming Preschool events. Many thanks for your efforts!  

Reminders 

• If your child still needs to turn in a Medical Form, you have until 

Sept. 28. After that date your child will not be able to attend 

preschool until one is completed. 
 

• Tuition is due the 1st of each month. Please mail to the preschool 

treasurer.  Do NOT send tuition to preschool. Any questions with 

tuition can be directed to our preschool treasurer. 
 

• If you misplace your classroom calendar or snack calendar they can 

be found on the church website www.brookvillecumc.org 
 

• Please call or send an email, 937-833-6691 or community 

preschool71@gmail.com, if your child will be absent from preschool.  

Classroom Reps for 

Preschool Board 
 

Families wanting to share info with the preschool board may contact 

their teacher or parent rep… 

Class rep information will be posted in next month’s newsletter.   

 

 

Upcoming Dates - 2023 
   

  Preschool Picture Day 
  Weds., & Thurs., Sept. 13 & 14 

   

  Parent Club Meeting 
Thursday., Sept. 14 at 7:00pm 

 

  Pretzel & Popcorn Orders Due 

Friday, September 29 

 

 

   Planning Ahead 

   Friday, Oct. 6 – NO SCHOOL 

   Monday, Oct. 9 – NO SCHOOL 

 

   Weds. Oct. 18 - Harvest Party, 6-7pm 

    -Leiber Center, Golden Gate Park 

 

Weds. Oct. 25 – Pretzel & Popcorn                                                    

-Pick-Up - 6:30 to 7:30 pm 

    

   

   Need to Update Info? 

Do not forget to let the preschool 

know when your address; phone 

number; emergency contact info; or 

transportation arrangement 

changes.  Send a note or email. 

Thank you! 

“Preschool Tips” 

Please have car tags visible when 

picking up your child. 

To keep the pickup line moving, 

please pull ahead after the teacher 

has put your child in the car and 

park in front of church to buckle 

your child before heading home. 

 

 

 

http://www.brookvillecumc.org/
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